
 

PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Kevin Bolden, Director 

DATE: August 14, 2025 

SUBJECT: GameTime Playground Grant 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 GameTime has announced a grant that is a 100% match for purchasing new playground. 

 Applying for this grant would allow the City to get twice as much playground equipment 
for same price.  This would have a huge impact on getting a playground installed at Roy 
Harmon Park. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 This grant wasn’t announced until after the FY 2025-2026 budget was passed.  

 The cost to the City would be around $150,000.00. This would include all equipment and 
installation.  

 

REQUEST/RECOMMENDATION: 

I’m requesting the council’s approval to consider taking advantage of this grant for the 
construction of a new playground for the city. The deadline for purchasing the playground 
expires on October 17th. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 


